
Eimear Cotter 

Re: Section 49 Extension Request 

Fiona Berry 8-NOV-201 8 

I have considered the recommendation and associated correspondence from the Licensing Programme of the Office Environmental Sustainability 
in relation to the Section 49 Extension Request 

Decision 
II approve the recommendation as submitted 

<< Insert Changes>> 

Gucc-(lr C"sc2+ 
Signed: 

Eimear Cotter 
Director 
OfFice of Environmental Sustainability 

Date: 112-NOV-2018 


